
Meeting Summary 
KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: JUNE 14, 2022 

 

 

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE 
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between family and specialist physicians,  

and spreading success through networks and other strategies. 
 

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE 
Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews 
Expressions of Interest (EOIs) and Proposals submitted from 
communities/Divisions of Family Practice and Specialists 
interested in engaging in Shared Care work. The following are 
details of approved funding for ‘new and ongoing’ projects 
from the meeting.  

• Newcomer Women’s Health – Burnaby 
• Collaborative Model to Opioid Prescribing – Fraser 

Northwest 
• Dawson Creek Imaging – Northern Health 
• Value-Based Health Care – Providence Health 

PRESENTATIONS | UPDATES 
EOI/ Proposal Consultation 
Laura Anderson presented a proposal for revisions to the EOI 
intake process for SCC. Proposed changes include: 
• Harmonization of project intake processes  
• New EOI form which focuses on broader initial scoping of 

the idea  
• A communication and change management plan for 

revisions  
The committee were generally in favour of the lower barrier to 
accessing EOI funding but requested that additional consulta-
tion with Specialists was undertaken prior to finalization. 

Centre of Excellence Update 
Aman Hundal, Portfolio Liaison for Spreading Quality 
Improvement joined Adrian Leung to provide a phase two 
update on the Centre of Excellence: 
• MoH and health authority reps joined the working group 
• Looking at the core issues identified in proposals, and if 

this is truly addressed through the project 
• Phase three will look at solutions and implementation  
The committee shared positive feedback about the direction 
for the working group and requested that a PHSA 
representative be added to the group.  

RACE Update 
Sarah Forster provided an update on the RACE App upgrades 
releasing in mid-July. Development costs were greater than 
expected and the maintenance contract is currently under 
renewal. The team has worked to strengthen the process for 
communication and work requests with the developer. 

Committee members highlighted the need for more specialists 
to participate in RACE and suggested a broader conversation 

among the JCCs to gather recommendations for long-term peer 
support services. 

Medication Management Update 
Brooke Knowlton provided an update on the medication 
management initiative and presented a briefing note for 
decision.  

Two options were presented to SCC for decision:  
• Option one: form a task group to develop priorities and 

partnership opportunities 
• Option two: Shared Care staff to develop priorities and an 

action plan based on engagement to date 
The committee agreed with option one and noted the 
importance of considering unattached patients, pharmacists, 
relevant MoH connections, and Primary Care Networks in this 
work. 

Sunshine Coast Palliative Care Presentation  
Dr Carmen Goojha, Kathy Copeman-Stewart, Tess Huntly, and 
Jackie Scott shared an update on the Sunshine Coast palliative 
care project. The project has yielded an increase in 
conversations and activities surrounding advanced care 
planning, both from patients and care providers and 
successfully collaborated with shíshálh Nation and other health 
system partners.  

The “green sleeve initiative,” which placed kits inside patient 
homes including patient documentation, has proved popular 
among patients and families. Going forward, the program will 
be considering the addition of other resources (e.g., legal or 
financial services), as requested by patients.  

ADHD Skills Project Update 
Chrissy Tomori joined Dr Elisabeth Baerg Hall to present an 
update on their ADHD Group Medical Visit and Executive 
Function Skills Group (ADHA Skills) in post-secondary work. 
Despite the challenges of COVID-19, the team successfully 
pivoted to provide virtual support of their “Skills for Success: 
ADHD Strategies for Post-Secondary Students” program. 

Next steps for the project include piloting and evaluating MSP-
funded group medical visits within the community, developing 
partnerships with those providing or referring to this service, 
and developing linkages with current community referral 
structures to improve efficacy. 

Committee members noted that unattached patients may be 
further underserved and discussed challenges with referring 
this patient population to ADHD skills treatment. 


